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To whomever it may concern.

In regards to the Queensland community safety bill 2024,

I believe it is not considerate enough to have such a short period to fully read and
understand the objective of this bill. Having no notice other than that provided by relevant
shooting agencies such as the shooter union which thankfully have brought this to light.

In relation to recent events in the community related to “knife related crimes.” The mere
reluctance of the relevant authorities to properly address the effectiveness of non-lethal
manners of defence for men and women alike is appalling. This needs to be addressed.

In regards to the firearms prohibition order scheme. Law abiding firearm owners again are
being blamed for the increase in firearm related crimes yet law abiding vehicle owners
don’t seem to receive the same amount of blame for having their vehicles misappropriated
by youths and criminals alike. It’s time for relevant Authorities to stop taking the easiest
route available, the need to address the increase in criminality is imperative, but the hard-
working day to day Australian firearm owner is not your enemy.

This bill OBVIOUSLY has a vast range of issues that will not be fairly addressed if pushed
through. I myself have not had time to fully comprehend its vast inclusions. I request that
the time for this submission is increased for proper community consultation.

Anything short of this is unacceptable!

Regards,

Kyl Dunne
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